
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear potential colleague 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in joining our team at North Halifax Grammar School (NHGS). 
 
Our students and staff regularly describe NHGS as having a ‘family feel’ and we do believe it is an inclusive, safe 
and happy place in which to learn, live and work. 
 
We place the wellbeing of all members of our community at the forefront of everything we do. I hope that you will 
read our Vision statement and Ethos statement and find that the values we live by daily chime with you too.  If 
they do, we could be a good match for one another! 
 
The IT department is a thriving department that is well respected at NHGS. The department provides professional 
and fully inclusive IT support to the students and staff in the school.  The department is passionate about the 
success of our students and working with teaching staff to achieve this. 
 
I do hope that you decide to apply for the position of IT Technician at NHGS, but if you are still in any doubt, 
please get in touch. 
 
Whether you have any questions regarding the post of IT Technician, would like to arrange to visit the school or 
simply want to know more about what is it like to be part of NHGS, please do not hesitate to contact our 
Personnel Officer, Katie Morris on 01422 244625 or by email at recruitment@nhgs.co.uk  
 
I look forward to receiving your application and to potentially meeting with you to discuss it further. 
 
 

 
 
Andrew Fisher 
Principal 
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